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Lou Mansolillo

From: Maggie Sheerin <magda.sheerin@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 3:25 PM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: In Support of H5074

Dear House Committee members, 
 
I am writing in support of H5074 Recycling/ waste audit on the Rhode Island State House. Rhode Island needs to match 
the waste reduction and recycling efforts of our neighboring states and this starts at the State house.  
 
We need this bill because our municipalities, institutions, and youth need an example demonstration of where our 
waste is going and how we can reduce our footprint to ultimately extend the landfill and save the state money. It is time 
for Rhode Island to lead the way on a modern, effective waste reduction programs. 
 
Acting on climate is important to me because I am terrified for our future generations and their experiences in the 
Ocean State. We have the opportunity to make a difference to protect the livelihood of our neighbors and ecosystems. I 
urge you to pass this bill through to the full Senate! 
 
Sincerely, 
Maggie 
 
19 Harrison Street 
Providence, RI 02909  

Maggie Greenberg 
Rooted Data Design 
Book a Meeting 
 
 
 
 

 


